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WIN a £10 Voucher to spend at Macpenny’s Robins Nest Tea Rooms >> Simply 

provide us with your feedback on the BSA via the following survey: BSA Survey 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Firstly, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank those of you who attended our Annual General 

Meeting on Thursday, we really appreciate your support and these events can’t take place without it.  

To summarise, both Rachel Sands (Chair) and Amanda Knight (Treasurer) resigned from their 

positions during the meeting and I (Hollie Collins) have been elected as the new Chair of the BSA. 

Emily Collier will remain as the Secretary. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank both Rachel and Amanda for all their hard work in 

their various capacities on the BSA over the years. I think Paul said Rachel had contributed to raising 

over £150,000 during her 14 years on the BSA which is amazing!  

Now that COVID restrictions begin to ease, we are excited to get started with planning and running 

some exciting events to help raise as much money as we can for our school. Thank you to those of 

you who put your name down for committee member or parent volunteer yesterday, I will be in touch 

shortly with more information.  

We do still need volunteers for the following roles and I have outlined a brief description of each 

below: 

Treasurer  

Typical responsibilities: 

- Reporting finances at BSA meetings 

- Preparing a financial report for the AGM 

- Maintaining up-to-date records of our financial activity 

- Organising floats for fundraising events 

- Ensuring money/bank cards and cheque books are kept safe 

- Banking takings 

- Reporting income and expenditure for each event 

- Completing charity commission annual return 

- Issuing bills and receipts and making payments 

- Processing expense claims 

https://forms.gle/UZ7zrt8rWq25doYk8
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There will be the opportunity for a handover so please don’t be concerned too much if you don’t have 

experience but still want to step forward.  

Parent/Carer Volunteers 

The BSA would like to have a bank of parents and carers that we can contact as events approach, to 

check availability. There’s no pressure, and you can volunteer as much or as little as you can manage. 

You could just come for set up, or tidy up, every little helps! We are grateful for any help you can 

offer us. 

 

Your Views 

As we begin to plan for the next academic year, I think it would be useful to get your views on how 

you would like to shape the BSA going forward. You and your children attend our events and so your 

thoughts and feedback would be so helpful.   

I have therefore designed a short survey for you to complete here: BSA Survey where you can 

provide your thoughts on the BSA and share your ideas on future fundraising. You can also be in with 

a chance to win a £10 voucher for our local tearooms at Macpennys. The survey should take no more 

than 5-10 minutes to complete, and the data will really help us in our first planning meeting.  

Finally, if you are interested in volunteering or nominating yourself as Treasurer, please email 

bsaconnect@outlook.com and we will be in touch.  

I am really excited about all the great things we can do with the BSA and I look forward to getting to 

know more of you.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Hollie Collins 

Chair of Bransgore School Association  
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